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FW: OPRA Request for 33 Valiant Rd

 
From: Donna Goldberg <dgoldberg@eastbrunswick.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 12:37 AM

Cc: Tamar Lawful <TLawful@eastbrunswick.org>; Loren Morace <LMorace@eastbrunswick.org>; Anabela Da
Silva <ADaSilva@eastbrunswick.org>; Keith Kipp <kkipp@eastbrunswick.org>; Richard Vigliotti
<rvigliotti@eastbrunswick.org>; Kiarra Klemensits <KKlemensits@eastbrunswick.org>
Subject: OPRA Request for 33 Valiant Rd
 

 
Attached please find the listing of permits for 33 Valiant Rd.
Be advised all the permits had final inspections and were closed out.
There are no violations on the property.
If you have any questions, please contact our Office.
The Construction Inspection portion of this OPRA Request is now closed.
Thank you
 
Donna Goldberg
Township of East Brunswick
Senior Technical Assistant
Construction Inspection Department
(P)732-390-6875
(F)732-390-6906
www.eastbrunswick.org

 
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may
be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified
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